Amy Rostkowycz

From: D Sanders <dsanders2628@yzahoo.com>
Sent: Monday, September 9, 2019 2:22 PM
To: Amy Rostkowycz

Subject: HR 87

There is no question that wolves continue to require our protection and that any attempts to de-list
them will, once again, endanger a species that's now crowded into a small fraction of its historic range
just as it begins to recover. Please listen to Michigan Attorney General Dana Nessel when she
assures you that baiting, hunting and destroying wolves will be the inevitable result of de-listing them.
Please listen to the scientists and experts telling you that this is a flawed plan and that wolves will
inevitably be endangered once again if you proceed with this proposal.

Add my voice to those opposing the plan to expose wolves to cruelty and death as in the past.
Doug Sanders

Mears, Michigan
(231) 30-5362



